

May 20, 2021

Mr. David Kim The Bascom Group, LLC 7 Corporate Park, Suite 100 Irvine, CA 92606



Dear David,

Thank you for your faithful support of our youth at Orangewood Foundation. In giving, you are part of an integral community of caring individuals committed to our mission to help prepare hundreds of Orange County's foster and community youth to reach their greatest potential.

Your generous in-kind donation of hygiene and items from our Amazon Wish List received 4/8/2021 fuels the services that give Orange County's youth hope for the future. From the most basic human resources, such as warm meals and clothing, to long-term support, such as stable, affordable housing and scholarships to accomplish their dreams of college, your gift provides countless opportunities for Orangewood's youth to discover their *greatest potential*. On behalf of the youth we serve, thank you.

Our work is possible because of people like you. Thank you again for thinking of Orangewood Foundation's youth and our community. If you have any questions, please contact Humberto Rojas, Community Engagement Manager, at hrojas@orangewoodfoundation.org.

With gratitude,

Chris Simonsen

Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution; please retain this letter for your tax records. Because this does not represent tax advice, we recommend that you contact your tax advisor with any questions.